May 21, 1997- February 12, 2021

The Challenge Early College High
School community mourns the loss of
Manuel Villatoro - Class of 2015. Our

deepest sympathy goes out to his
family, friends and other loved ones.

As a member of the Class of 2015,
Manuel made everyone around him
laugh and enjoy the moments they got
to share together - and those memories
will be cherished by all of us who had
the opportunity to work with Manuel.

One of Manuel’s most memorable
quotes came from a class-wide project
where he said: “Something that I know
is that I like it when people doubt me
because I like proving people wrong.”
One thing that is beyond doubt is how
deeply he will be missed and how many
people’s lives he touched in a positive
way.




